
Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) 
 

All students entering the professional phase must complete HIPAA training.  Training will be 

provided by the Radiologic Sciences program.  For more information on HIPAA, students are 

encouraged to visit the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services website 

(http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/privacy). 
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